
Minutes of the General Meeting of August 31, 2022

President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.

Board members in attendance were Pam Williams, Norma Schellberg, Margie 
Barber, John Gelber, Dick Sussman, Mary-Lynn Dubray, Bobbi Gordon and Janice
Messer. Absent was Mark Hester.

 The minutes of the July 27, 2022 General Meeting were approved.

 Treasurer Margie Barber gave the Treasurer’s Report. Revenues as of July 
31, 2022 were $890.00. Expenses paid out were $264.97, leaving total 
Revenues over Expenses of $625.03. The report was approved as read.

 Membership Chair Dick Sussman reported that he has had contacts from 
residents interested in the Club and is expecting we will be having some new
members join soon.

 As Communications Chair, Dick Sussman also reported that he has had 
several contacts from people. He displayed our website address 
https://qcgenealogy.com/ on an easel in the front of the room and 
encouraged members and guests to check it out. He said he is posting new 
things on the site frequently.

 Pam introduced the Board Members to the audience, as well as announcing 
that we recently added two new members to the Board, Mary-Lynn Dubray 
and Bobbi Gordon.

 The business meeting was adjourned at 11:07 a.m.

 Pam then invited all attendees to move into “break-out” groups at the tables 
in the back of the room to discuss various topics of genealogy of their 
choice.

 The next QCGC General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 28, 
2022 at 11:00 a.m. in the Ocotillo/Mesquite rooms. We will have a guest speaker 
who will talk about using the local Family History Centers.

https://qcgenealogy.com/

